
Editorial Note 

We would like to announce the resignation of Christopher Wise­
man from the position of Poetry Editor of ARIEL. 

Christopher Wiseman has served the journal in an exemplary 
fashion for the past sixteen years, not only in dealing with the 
numerous poetry manuscripts crossing his desk, but also as occa­
sional acting editor and co-editor. Throughout his tenure he 
has represented and maintained ARIEL'S ideal of international 
achievement. We view his departure both with regret and with 
best wishes for the new endeavours to which he turns his energies. 


